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3 March 2022 
 
Dear parents and community. 
  
At 11am today the Premier advised that due to ongoing and unpredictable extreme weather in South East 
Queensland, schools will only be open for children of essential workers and children experiencing vulnerability 
in the following areas:  

• Brisbane City Council 
• Bundaberg Council 
• Fraser Coast Regional Council 
• Ipswich City Council 
• Moreton Bay Regional Council 
• Noosa Shire council 
• Sunshine Coast Council 
• Lockyer Valley 
• Somerset Regional Council 
• City of Gold Coast Council 
• Logan City Council 
• Redland City Council 
• Scenic Rim Regional Council  
• Gympie Regional Council 
• Wide Bay up to Bundaberg 

 
Our school will only be operational with minimum staff on Friday 04 March. 
 
Please make use of the following websites to help plan your journey to and from school: 

• QLD Traffic website - https://qldtraffic.qld.gov.au/ 
• TransLink weather affected services website - https://translink.com.au/service-updates 

 
The school closures site continues to provide up to date information about school closures.  
  
Please stay safe. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Leanne McMahon 
Acting Principal 
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